7t January 2025
Dear Parents/Carers

As promised here is more information about our class visit event next Wednesday (the 15
January). This is an opportunity for children in years 1 — 6 to share their work with parents.

At the end of the school day the children will be collected as usual by their parents/carers.
At 3.30pm the class teachers from Year 1 — 6 will come back into the playground and stand
on their class spot by the old trim trial to collect the parents and children who wish to visit

the classroom.

Please ensure that you are prompt in being in the playground at 3.30pm or you may miss
going in! Please note there will be no access to the classrooms via the office.

Once in the classroom you will have the opportunity to look at your child’s work — we ask
that you do not look at the work of other children as this is private to them. If you have
more than one class to visit please go to the oldest child first and then they will be able to
take you to the other class/es once you have had a look at their work.

This is not an opportunity for you to have a discussion with class teacher about your child’s
individual progress or achievement — this can be discussed at the next parent meeting.

We look forward to welcoming you in!

Yours sincerely

<fmlw em

Justine McMinn
Head Teacher
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